
REMEMBERING

William Stark
January 25, 1918 - December 27, 2010

Tribute from H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff

H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff send our condolences to family and friends. Our

thoughts and prayers are with you all.

Tribute from Helga and Thomas Krath

Relation: Thru his daughter Anne

Dear Anne, I have known your dad mainly thru our conversations and I knew how close you were to

him and how dedicated a daughter you were, both to your dad and your mom. You gave everthing you

had, daily visits, bringing him food, visits to the Doctor and Hospitals, cleaning and mental and

physical support. You are one of a kind. Keep up your spirit and you will enjoy a long life too, just like

your dad.

Our most heartfelt condolences.

Love, Helga and Thomas

Tribute from Mary Sudlow

Relation: father of friend

Dear Anne,

You know that I share the pain you are enduring. He went as he wanted to...still at home.


